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Kenai Peninsula Borough School District  
  

HELP WANTED 

Redoubt’s Winter Carnival, Saturday, February 25th.  Please call the school office!  

Thank you! We appreciate your time!  

EARLY RELEASE DAY 
Wednesday, February 8th 

1:45 p.m.  

Please make arrangements for your child’s transportation.  

Buses will pickup students at 1:45.  

Boys and Girls Club will open at 1:45.  
\ 

 

Winter Carnival 
  Saturday, February 25th, 2017 

Noon—4:00pm 
Redoubt Elementary PTA 

will be hosting Redoubt’s fourth annual  

Winter Carnival.       

This fundraiser is open to the  

community. 

 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
EMMA 

HUNTER  

is the   

winner of 

this year’s 

Geography                        

  Bee. 

Great Job Emma!  
************ 

REDOUBT 

Spelling Bee 

Grades 4th-6th 

February  21st , 9:30am 

Redoubt Gym  

 

Parents are 

welcome           

 to attend! 
 

 

January 23 thru 

February 23rd 

 

Mrs. Obert’s Pre-K class will be giving a  

presentation on Monday, February 6th at 

6pm dur ing the February School Board 

Meeting being held  

in the Borough Building.  

—District Wide Forensics Meet— 

Saturday, February 25th 

10:00am 

Tustumena Elementary 

Parent Teacher Conferences February 9th and 10th 

No school for students. 

Please call the school office if you have questions 

regarding your conference dates or times.  



PRE-K REGISTRATION  

2017/2018 

We are currently accepting application for fall classes 

for Redoubt’s Pre-K program.  

Applicants must be 4 years old on or 

before  

September 1st 2017.  

Applications are available at the school 

office.  

Screening will be held in April.  

Class sizes are limited.  

2016-2017 

 

 

 
Yearbook order forms have 

been sent home! 

Cost: $15 

Please pre-order by  

March 31st to be sure you  

receive one.   

Please make checks payable 

to: 

Redoubt Elementary  

Yearbooks will arrive  

in early May.  

BOX TOP WINNERS 

 

This week’s  

winners are: 

 
Avery Powell 

&  

Gage VanVleet 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you have a child who will be starting Kindergarten next 

fall? Beat the rush! Make an appointment with your child’s 

health care provider to get their kindergarten physical and  

immunizations now.  

 If you have any questions or concerns please contact Nurse 

Iris @  260-4300 

SITE COUNCIL MEETING 

********* 

Next Meeting  

February 15th  

3:45 

Staff Lounge 

********* 

PTA MEETING 

************ 

Next Meeting 

February 14th  

3:45 

Staff Lounge  

Child Care Provided  

 

Will be held in the library  

during conferences February 9th and 10th. 

BATTLE OF THE BOOKS  

Competition Schedule  

3rd & 4th Grade Battle Team 

February 7th 

 

 

5th & 6th Grade Battle Team  

February 13th 

Good Luck to our Battle Teams!  

SCHOOL LUNCH NEWS 
Please remember to send lunch money or a 
sack lunch with your child 
each day. You can check 

your child’s hot lunch  
account by calling the school 

office or by 
checking your child’s Power 

School account. 

ATTENDANCE, TARDIES AND ABSENCES 
  

The importance of good attendance cannot be 
stressed enough! It is crucial to student success. 
Please assure that your child arrives at school  
every day, on time, except in cases of illness, family 
emergencies, and other excused absences as listed 
in the KPBSD Policy Manual.  Thank You 

VOLUNTEER DRIVERS 
Driver registration and chaperone  

volunteer forms must be on file in the  

office prior to field trips.  Forms can be found on the 

District website or at the  

office.   

Be prepared and get your forms in   

EARLY!  

Reminder  

We need a new form each school year.  

 


